
City of Los Angeles Mail - Fwd: Community Care Facilities Ordinance

 Candy Rosales <candy.rosales@lacity.org> 

Fwd: Community Care Facilities Ordinance 
1 message 

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org> Tue, Mar 13, 2012 at 1:07 
PM 

To: Candy Rosales <candy.rosales@lacity.org> 

 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Brenda Hanson <bdhanson@socal.rr.com> 
Date: Tue, Mar 13, 2012 at 11:01 AM 
Subject: Community Care Facilities Ordinance 
To: councilmember.englander@lacity.org, phyllis.winger@lacity.org 
Cc: sharon.gin@lacity.org 
 
 
Dear Councilmember Englander and Chief Planning Deputy Winger, 
 
I am a homeowner living in North Hills and I am writing to express my support of the Los Angeles City 
Planning Department's proposed ordinance regulating Boarding Homes and Community Care 
Facilities. It is a reasonable measure to ensure that low-density neighborhoods remain low-density 
while permitting board and care facilities to operate in these neighborhoods when they meet the 
criteria. I believe it will serve to maintain and improve the quality of life for both board and care 
residents and their neighbors.  
 
Thank you for work on this important issue. 
 
Best regards, 
Brenda Hanson 
16253 Septo St. 
North Hills, CA 91343 
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